Sent: 02 December 2014 10:39
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning apps on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning apps (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Siobhan Urquhart
	

	Address 1:
	The Old Dairy
	

	Address 2:
	Park Lane
	

	Town:
	Swalcliffe
	

	Postcode:
	OX15 5EU
	

	Email address:
	
	

	Comments:
	FAO Mr Bob Neville We would like to support the application ref no 14/01762/F for Swalcliffe Park Equestrian. Part of the attraction for us buying this property was the active equestrian centre at the end of our lane. Whilst none of our family ride and so do not benefit directly from having this facility, we very much enjoy it being part of our local landscape. On Park Lane we have virtually no traffic disruption, as the majority of drivers do follow the instructions to use Grange Lane. We also chose this house for the lack of traffic noise, and I can confirm that the occasional use of a PA system for the events does not detract at all from our enjoyment of quiet rural living. This year we had a number of riders passing by the end of our garden on a track around the field beyond for one event. This, to be honest, was great entertainment for us, and we also thoroughly enjoy being able to watch some of the cross-country course from our kitchen window - indeed I would like to be able to see a bit more. It helps with the washing up! We believe we are very lucky to have a facility of this calibre in this area. Whilst none of us now ride, I did when younger, and could only have dreamt of having the opportunity to train at somewhere like this in my local area, and I am sure this will be instrumental in many people, particularly junior riders, developing their skills to reach the top. In summary, the Taylors have our full support in this application and I can confirm that, for us, there is no concern over noise, traffic or any other disturbance. Kind regards. Siobhan Urquhart
	


